
Noise Peer Review  

 

From: Bill Gastmeier  

Sent: 2013/11/11 1:14 PM 

To: Rea, Natasha 

Subject: RE: Norval Quarry-Brampton Brick response to second peer reviews  

 

HI Natasha, 

 

I have reviewed the Aercoustics Engineering Limited letter dated August 23, 2013 and find their 

responses to be acceptable. 

 

 

Bill 

 

 

 

Bill Gastmeier, MASc, PEng 

 

HGC Engineering 

Howe Gastmeier Chapnik Limited 

2000 Argentia Road 

Plaza One, Suite 203 

Mississauga, Ontario, Canada  L5N 1P7 

  

Phone (905) 826-4044 

Fax (905) 826-4940 

 

bgastmeier@hgcengineering.com 

www.hgcengineering.com 

  

This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged information. If you are 

not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, delete this e-

mail and destroy any copies. Any dissemination or use of this information by a person other than 

the intended recipient is unauthorized and may be illegal. 


